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Dinner May 22 in Centennial Park

Please join your neighbors for a potluck dinner 
on Sunday, May 22 at 3:30 in Centennial Park.  The 
Historic Centennial Neighborhood Association will 
supply free beef hotdogs and drinks.  We will also 
have free popcorn.  Please bring a dish to share.  

Newsletter to Feature Good Neighbors

Our  Fall  issue  of  the  Historic  Centennial 
Neighborhood  will  feature  a  “Good  Neighbor” 
section.  We want to feature people who help make 
our neighborhood a better place to live.  Perhaps it 
could  be  someone  picking  up  trash  in  the  alley, 
cleaning  up after  his  or  her  dog,  playing  with  a 
child at  the  park,  or  painting a  neighbor’s  fence. 
This  summer,  members  of  the  Centennial  Board 
will be watching for examples of good neighbors in 
our neighborhood.  When we find them, we will 
take  a  photo  and  write  a  paragraph  about  the 
person or people pictured for our fall issue.  If you 
would like to suggest someone you know of, please 
call Barbara Dixon at 420-0544.

Janice Alford, 1930-2005.

Janice Alford, innkeeper of the Loeb House Inn, 
passed  away  recently.   Jan’s  son  is  Dick  Nagel, 
owner of the bed and breakfast on Cincinnati Street 
and board  member  and treasurer  of  the  Historic 
Centennial Neighborhood Association.

“We will  miss  her  warm  smile,”  said  Phyllis 
Hunt,  HCNA  president.   “She  had  a  great 
personality  that  was  enjoyed by the  Loeb  House 
guests.   She  was  loved  by  many.   Her  friends 
enjoyed playing tricks on her and she delighted in 
getting even with them.”

HCNA  appreciates  Lafayette  Neighborhood 
Housing  Services,  Inc.  for  their  assistance 
duplicating this newsletter.

Association Pushing Hollyhocks

In  June  of  2006  Historic  Centennial 
Neighborhood would like to sponsor a Hollyhocks 
and Houses  day  in  our  neighborhood.   Are  you 
willing  to  plant  hollyhocks  in  your  yard?   If  so, 
please purchase a packet and plant them.  If you 
would like a seedling or two, please contact Doug 
Reed at 317-457-9824.  

Outreach Director Supports Neighborhood

Glenda McClatchey, the Community Outreach 
Director  of  Lafayette  Neighborhood  Housing 
Services  (LNHS)  is  on  our  side  in  the  fight  to 
improve  our  neighborhood.   Glenda,  who  has 
worked  at  LNHS  for  about  a  year,  works   on 
outreach  activities  and  facilitates  cooperative 
working  relationships  with  neighborhoods  and 
LNHS staff.  Glenda has been regularly attending 
HCN Board meetings,  and she plans to be at the 
May  22  potluck,  where  she  would  love  to  meet 
people in the neighborhood.

Glenda  enjoys  her  job  at  LNHS,  particularly 
opportunities  to  interact  with  lots  of  different 
people.  She  would  love  to  show  you  the  new 
offices in Jefferson Centre at the Corner of 9th and 
Cincinnati, so feel free to stop by and take a tour of 
their  great  new facilities  Monday through Friday 
from 8:30 to 5:00.  She wants to connect with the 
community, and is also happy to take calls at 423-
1284.

Glenda lives in community.  In fact, she became 
connected with LNHS when she bought one of the 
show homes.  She has two sons:  one is at IU, and 
another is at Jeff.  She is happy to report that she 
has been married for almost 31 years.  Her hobbies 
are gardening, reading, and lying on the beach (but 
she admits this is a hard hobby to practice while 
living in central Indiana!  Please call Glenda if you 
have questions about LNHS, would like to tour the 
new LNHS facilities, or to see if you might qualify 
for LNHS housing.
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Appreciation is given to the following members for their financial support by joining the Historic 
Centennial Neighborhood Association.   It is their believing in the future of the neighborhood, and 
the efforts currently underway for neighborhood revitalization that makes them so wonderful!  For 
questions concerning membership status, please contact Barbara Dixon, 420-0544, or Phyllis Hunt, 
742-6704.  Thanks!

Chris Agnew and Ximena Ariaga
Allegro Violins
Andrew & Sarah Antonio
Bundy McNear Ins Agency
Cummins Mental Health Center
Paul and Barbara Dixon
First Christian Church
Jack and Shirley Gerhart
Trudy Godby
Helfter, Anne and Todd
Nancy Hendricks
Catherine Hill
Hunt, Phyllis and Michael O.

Linnea & Vega Iantria
Jane's Gourmet Deli
Jones and Phillips Assoc. Inc.
Lafayette Urban Enterprises
Lafayette Urban Ministry
David and Sandy Lahr
Lyons Alignment & Auto Repair
Bob and Joan Mcllwain
Mertz, Bob
Midwest Party Rentals
Nagel, Dick
K.J. Nutt
Allen Orr

Angela Palikaris
Linda and Van Phillips
Phillips Family Properties
Reed, Doug
Jane Rinehart
Solomon Corporation
St. Johns Episcopal Church
Beverly Thompson
Wes and Rita Tillett
Randy and Kathy Vernon
Wintek Corporation
YWCA

HISTORIC CENTENNIAL IS A GREAT NEIGHBORHOOD THAT IS ON THE MOVE.  
WE INVITE YOU TO BECOME A MEMBER AND BE A PART OF THE ACTION!

Membership Dues paid now will be effective through December 31, 2005

Yearly Dues: $20  
______ Neighborhood Resident Owner $20
______ Neighborhood Resident Renter $10
______ Friends of Centennial Neighborhood $20
______ Business/Organization/Landlord $20

Name(s) ____________________________________________________________________
Address _____________________________________________________________________
Address(es) of property owned in Centennial:
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone   (Home) ____________________________ (Office) ___________________________
E-mail ______________________________________________________________________

I am interested in becoming involved as:
Block Captain ____________  Officer in the Association ____________  Helper ____________
Other (explain)_________________________________________________________________

Donations are graciously accepted.
Please mail your check and this form to HCNA, 602 N 5th St. 47901
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